
 

 

 

The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All Knights in good standing (current 

dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   

Next meeting will be December 15, 2022  7PM 

in the Parish Hall 

Happy birthday to these Knights 

born in December!  Reno 
Hammond, Mike Upmeyer, Jr., Alan 
McCauley, JR Vela, Joe Shaffer, 

Vade Keithley, Mike Skidmore. 

Please join us downstairs for fellowship 
and delicious refreshments!  This is a 
wonderful opportunity to visit with each 
other, and get to know other families.  

Fellowship  Hour Hosts: 

December 25—No Social Hour . . . Merry Christmas 
January 1—Julie Thorstad & Sarah Kennedy 
January 8—Al & Michele McCauley 
 
**If you would like to help with social hour, please 
contact Laura Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

 

 

 

 

No RE classes 12/25 and 1/1 

Have a Blessed Christmas and Joyous 

New Year 

Dawn, Ann and Lauren 

Thank You Ben and Cynthia Norton for 
providing the hay wagon for the Caroling 
Hayride.  Thanks to all who participated 

and those who helped make it a fun night. 

Because of the good 
deeds done by all the chil-
dren the Christ child with 
have a nice soft bed in 
which to rest.  Thank you.  

I want to thank all of my parish 
family for all of their prayers and 
well wishes for both of my surger-
ies.  I am so grateful to be a part of 
this wonderful parish.  I’m sure 
that I wouldn’t be doing as well as I 

am without all of your support.  Thank you.  Roger 
Coles 

Thank you to the Knight’s of 

Columbus for the breakfast fund 

raiser they sponsored to help me 

with expenses incurred due to 

my son’s death.  Thank you also 

to all of you who so generously donated to me 

in my time of need.    I am very fortunate to 

belong to such a generous Catholic Community. 

Norma Upmeyer. 


